


ABCiM’s Helth and Safety Policy

Statement of intent

Health and Safety is an important consideration for ABCiM. We will take all reasonable steps to provide a safe environment for all users of our services, volunteers, visitors and contractors. We will adhere to the health and safety arrangements of our host – The Thomas Aveling School, including to their evacuation procedures.

The ABCiM Management Committee will aim to ensure that: 

· health and safety has a high profile 

· there is high level of awareness and when necessary training is provided for teachers and volunteers, including information about the Thomas Aveling Health and Safety Policy

· monitor and review health and safety

All teachers, Management Committee Members and volunteers will:

· Support the implementation of health and safety arrangements 

· Take reasonable care of themselves and others 

· Ensure as far as is reasonably practicable that their classroom or work area is safe 

· Report shortcomings to the Management Committee so they can be dealt with quickly or reported to the Thomas Aveling school, if necessary.

General Health and Safety Arrangements
Smoking is not permitted anywhere on the school site.

All children, teachers, volunteers, visitors and Members of the Management Committee will register at arrival in the visitor book at the reception desk and sign out when leaving the building.

Any equipment in the school should be used after permission from the Management Committee, safely and for its intended purpose only.

Children will be supervised by the relevant teacher throughout their session, including breaks. They will be collected from their classrooms by their parents at the end of the session. 

First Aid

In case of accidents – a first aid kit is available from the stationary cupboard. 

A note should be made in the Accident Book, which is kept at the same location.

Serious accidents will also require statements from all involved.

Information about children who suffer from an allergy or other health problems that ABCiM should be aware of will be collected at registration and relevant teachers will be informed of the individuals involved.

